
Commonwealth Edison
One First National Plaza, Cnicano, f!hnois,

Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

.

February 13, 1979

Mr. Ronald L. Dallard, Chief
Environmental Projects - Branch 1
Division of Site Safety and

Environmental Analysis
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Carroll County Station Units 1 and 2
Project No. P-559

Dear Mr. Ballard:

The following news publications are located in Iowa
in the vicinity of Commonwealth Edison Company's proposed
Carroll County Nuclear Power Station:

Clinton Herald
Clinton, Iowa 52732

Dubuque Telegraph Herald
Dubuque, Iowa 52001

This information is being provided to you per Mr.
Cliff Haupt's request.

Please address any additional questions that you
might have to this office.

Very truly yours,

William F. Naught n
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Pressurized Water Reactors
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